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14/01/21 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reference: Pupils Attending School During Lockdown 
 
As many of you will have read or heard in the press this week, there are concerns over the number of 
pupils attending school this lockdown compared to March 2020.  
 
Certainly, our numbers in school are considerably higher than before and as such this potentially puts 
a greater risk on children, staff and families in relation to the spread of COVID. With this in 
mind, I sincerely ask that if you are able in anyway to have children at home rather than send them to 
school you do so, for example, if you don’t work Thursday and Friday, your child should only come to 
school Monday—Wednesday.  
 
Next week, we will be contacting families to ascertain shift patterns etc. but if you could already con-
sider this it would be very much appreciated for the safety of everyone.  
 
If you are able to reduce the time your child is spending in school please email:  
 
onlinelearning@roskear.cornwall.sch.uk  
 
to let us know and we will update our registers accordingly.  
 
Please know this request is not made lightly but is, I feel, the responsible thing for me to do at this 
time.  
 

Take care and stay safe, 
 

Miss Nicola Furnish  

Headteacher 


